April 1, 2011

A

Dear Chairman Gensler and fellow Commissioners: COMMENT

| am writing about silver and the current concentration in short positions
that are held by a single hedger. To have so many shorts held by a single
entity needs to be classified as a “manipulation” and be legally sanctioned by
your committee.

The current limit of 5000 contracts (an equivalent of 25 million ounces
of silver] is too high relevant to todays’ world silver market

My suggestion is to establish a 1500 contract (7.5 million ounce)
position limit for silver. This limit would be a major problem for any
manipulation of the market.

Respectfully submitted,

Lowell L Hone—silver investor
226 Memory Lane #3

Naples, FL 34112
239-774-0975




